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March 12, 2025 

 

 

 

École Horizon Heights School 

Attention: Kristin Dogterom, Parent Advisory Association Member 

Via: email 

 

RE: Letter of Support for New School Playground  

 

On behalf of Beaumont City Council, I am pleased to extend our support École Horizon Heights 

School for grant applications for building a new school playground.  

 

The City of Beaumont recognizes the important role that school playgrounds play in our 

community. Playgrounds foster community growth and strengthen community connections. We 

believe this initiative will enhance the community for all families and students for years to come.  

 

We are pleased to support École Horizon Heights School grant application and look forward to 

seeing the new school playground project come to fruition. 

 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

 

Mayor Daneluik 

Mayor of Beaumont   

On behalf of Beaumont City Council   


